The Winchendon Board of Selectmen proudly congratulates

Ms. Adella Kut

In commemoration of her 100th Birthday that was on December 18, 2013 and as Trustees of the Boston Post Cane, presents Ms. Kut with this distinguished honor as the oldest resident and recipient of the Boston Post Cane.

In following the New England tradition established in 1909 by Mr. Edwin A. Grozier, Publisher of the Boston Post newspaper, this cane is presented to the oldest resident of Winchendon. It is our pleasure to recognize Ms. Kut for her contributions to the community and wishing her well on this remarkable milestone.

Robert O'Keefe, Chairman

Cachson Blair

Ç.Jackson Blair, Selectman

Elizabeth R. Hunt, Vice Chairwoman

Keith R. Barrows, Selectman

Fedor Berndt, Selectman

The Winchendon Board of Selectmen